
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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August 2023

ZEN

Dates for the Diary: 

FRIDAY 4TH AUGUST – OWL AWARENESS DAY
8TH AUGUST – CAT DAY

10TH AUGUST – LION DAY

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING…
The Lambs have particularly enjoyed exploring all different textures taking part in activities 
linked to some of our favourite stories, “We’re going on a bear hunt” and “Pass the Jam 
Jim”. The babies enjoyed using their hands to explore sensory play trays, making marks in 
paints and even baked their very own jam tarts to eat after tea. They have enjoyed sharing 
books and stories and are developing a love for reading and recognising familiar objects in 
books. They have also been exploring our outdoors, using magnifying glasses and 
searching for hidden objects with great curiosity! 

The children in our farmers room have been practicing their physical skills and learning how 
to move around the environment outdoors safely. They have been demonstrating their skills 
to kick and control a football and even learnt how to dribble the ball and kept count of how 
many goals were scored! All the children enjoyed discussing which football team they 
supported and who was their favourite player!

To celebrate graduation we enjoyed a stay and play session, where we had a very special 
party tea and played lots of party games together. Pass the parcel was our favourite where 
we all won a little prize. 
Our graduation ceremony was also a great success and we would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all of our school leavers the best very best of luck as you embark on 
your new adventure. We would also like to say a HUGE thank you to all of our families for 
your continued support in everything we do and for joining us to celebrate!! 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…
The Little Lambs will be continuing to follow the children’s interests providing lots of 
opportunities to explore books, music songs and rhymes. The Farmers children will be 
focusing on developing our mark making skills using lots of different materials to make 
purposeful marks. 
 

We would like to 
welcome our new 
manager Sophie 

Thomas,
Sophie has previously 
worked as part of our 
leadership team at our 
Norden setting and has 

17 years’ experience 
working with babies and 
young children. Sophie is 
looking forward to getting 

to know all of our 
wonderful families.


